
 
      
 
  
 

 
TO: Prof. Isik Yilmaz 

 

 
 

10 September, 2022 

 

The organizing Committee of “7th World Multidisciplinary Civil Engineering-

Architecture-Urban Planning Symposium WMCAUS 2022” would like to thank you for 

your Chairmanship role in the period of 5 – 9 September 2022 at WMCAUS 2022 which 

was held in Duo Hotel Congress Centre, Prague, Czech Republic. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Organizing Committee of WMCAUS 

                                                                   


